Daryl and Shirley Bonifacius

H. E. L. P. Ministry
Phone: 865-661-8196
Email: darylbonifacius@gmail.com

First Quarter 2023

Dear Supporters and Friends,

Greetings to each of you in the lovely name of Jesus Christ our Lord and Saviour.

It’s exciting to realize a brand new year of ministry opportunity has just opened up before us.
A List of Blessings

Since our last newsletter of 2022 we have seen the following blessings from His Hand.

1. 1,000 Spanish hymnals printed and shipped to south Texas for distribution in Mexico.

2. 1,500 pounds of Bibles, commentaries, tracts and Sunday School materials sent in to the Phil-
ippines

3. Seven men personally lead to Christ and one man receiving assurance of salvation.

These decisions too place in Tennessee, West Virginia and New York.

4. Several churches gave love offerings to help get Thomson Chain Study Bibles to pastors in
difficult areas and parts of Asia.

5. We have received literature contributions from churches in different states.

Be One Get One

Would you prayerfully consider becoming a collector of Bibles for international distribution, plus
recruit at least one other person to partner with us in collecting Bibles to ship overseas?

We need volunteers to help us gather KJV Bibles for international distribution. Will you Help!

Vacation Bible School will be here soon, Please consider The Book Fund when choosing
where to put your Penny March Monies. It will help us get Bibles and commentaries purchased

and shipped over seas.
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“Holding forth the word of life...” Philippians 2:16




